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07 March, 2022 
 
To: Presidents and Secretaries General 
      Member National Associations 
 
Re: Registration for the 2022 Pan Am Para Taekwondo Open 
Championships April 15th, 2022 - Rio de Janeiro, Brazil. 
  
Dear Sir/Madame, 
 
I send you my warmest greetings from World Taekwondo. 
 
The 2022 Pan Am Para Taekwondo Open Championships will be held 
in the Rio de Janeiro, Brazil on April 15th, 2022. This event is organized 
by Brazilian Taekwondo Federation and is recognized by WT. It holds 
a G4/G2 World Para Taekwondo Ranking in Kyorugi (K40 classes) 
and will be open to athletes worldwide. Classification of athletes will 
be held one day before the competition on April 14th, 2022. 
 
We advise that you register your team as soon as possible and 
contact the organizer for visa invitations. To register please use the 
following link: https://worldtkd.simplycompete.com/events.  
 
To make athlete classification and tournament registration as 
smooth as possible we highly recommend that you do the following: 
 

1. Register any new athletes for a WT License through the Global 
Membership System (GMS) 

2. Renew existing WT Licenses for your athletes in the GMS 
3. Ensure that you have access to the World Taekwondo 

Classification System (WTCS) so that new athletes can be 
registered and Medical Diagnostic Forms (MDFs) can be 
uploaded. To activate your user account in the WTCS please 
click on WTCS Account Request Form on the following link: 
https://db.ipc-services.org/wtcs/app/login . Fill out the form 
and send it to para-tkd@worldtaekwondo.org. A username 
and password will then be sent to the communicated e-mail 
address. 



 
 
 
 
 

 

4. Upload information on your athletes along with the MDFs and 
photos to the WTCS. 

5. WT will review the information and then inform you if the 
athlete meets the Minimum Impairment Criteria (MIC) or not. 

 
In the case you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact World Taekwondo at para-tkd@worldtaekwondo.org.  
 
Remember to register your athletes for the tournament and upload 
MDF’s no later than April 8, 2022.  
 
We look forward to your registrations and seeing your team in Rio 
de Janeiro, Brazil. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
Olof Hansson 
Para Taekwondo Director 
Sport & Event Management 
World Taekwondo 
 
Attached:   

 Outline 2022 Pan Am Para Taekwondo Open Championship.  
 Medical Diagnostic Form (MDF) 
 WTCS Account Request Form Member 

 
 

  
 


